KATHY WARD

From:

Steven Weinberg <Steven@peddlermanagement.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 06, 2012 1:31 PM

To:

KATHY WARD

Subject:

FW: ban them PLEASE

FYI

Steven H. Weinberg

www.PeddlerStore.com

Ph: 949-496-6865 Cell: 949-637-6490

----Original Message-----

From: STEVEN WEINBERG [mailto:sweinberg@DanaPoint.org]

Sent: Monday, February 06, 2012 11:23 AM To: steven@peddlermanagement.com

Subject: FW: ban them PLEASE

From: Kathy Cutchins

Sent: Monday, February 06, 2012 11:22:55 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada)

To: STEVEN WEINBERG Subject: ban them PLEASE

I cannot make the tues meeting due to having three kids with early bedtimes and a hubby who travels during the week BUT I wanted to voice my opinion for the ban on Styrofoam and use of plastic bags. PLEASE make this happen!! The planet is counting on us to finally make the right decisions. Both things cause major issues on the land and the oceans—for the animals, the air and for our health.

We are counting on our leaders to make the right decisions and it starts at the city level!

THANK YOU!

Kathy Cutchins